
1st Grade News by Mrs. Hallie Johnson 
 

We have had a great year so far in 
1st grade! Some of the students’ favorites 
this year include: go-noodle time, math 
games, putting our desks together to 
make a flower shape, learning sign 
language and jokes!  

The 1st graders have worked very hard to 
learn sign language this year. We’ve learned the 
alphabet, the Pledge of Allegiance, how to sign 
animal names, and a few basic conversation 
questions. They also have learned sign language 
to go along with songs they’ve worked on in 
music.  

We’ve enjoyed our weekly friend readers coming in to read with us on Fridays, and 
we’ve been able to have friend readers with other grades a couple times as well.  

We are doing a year-long box top 
challenge, and our class has earned 
rewards for collecting so many! Some of 
our rewards have been hot chocolate 
party, technology time, flashlight 
reading, and going to the imagination 
playground.  

We are still looking forward to many fun 
times the rest of the school year, including a field 
trip in May!  


